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What Has Been Done?
● A Traffic Safety Analysis Report was completed in November 2016 to evaluate existing traffic operations, pedestrian and motorist.
● One-on-One Meetings were held with area businesses in February 2017 to discuss the project and its impacts to properties.
● The Preliminary Engineering & Environmental Document Phase was completed in July 2018.
● The Design Study was finalized and signed in Spring 2022.
● HC Contractors was selected as the contractor for CMGC delivery in Spring/Summer 2022.
● The project was approved by FNSB local planning authority in July 2022.
● The 95% plans, specifications, and estimate were completed in December 2022.

What's Next?
● The project is currently funded through Construction.
● Final Plans, Specifications, and Estimate are scheduled to be completed by December 2023.
● Utility Coordination began in November 2020. Utility Relocations are anticipated to begin in late summer 2023 and continue through the 2025 construction season.
● Right-of-Way Appraisal & Acquisition certification is estimated to be completed by Summer 2024.
● Construction related to demolition and utility relocations are currently programmed to begin in Fall 2023 and will continue through 2025 along with the roadway construction.
● Public Involvement will be ongoing through design and construction.
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